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January 30, 2018 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

RE: Green Class - Postponement of Parent/Teacher Consultations 
  

Please be aware that unfortunately Mr. Terry will now not be back in school in time for our 
Parent/Carer Consultations on Wednesday 7th February 2018. 
 

We have therefore arranged for Green Class Parent/Carer Consultations to take place with Mr 
Terry and Miss Dar on Tuesday 20th February 2018 between the times of 1.30pm and 6.30pm.    
 

Please note that Green Class Parent/Carer Consultation appointments can still be made via our 
Online Booking System www.scopay.com which will be available from 7.00pm on Wednesday 31st 
January 2018. 
 

We apologise for any inconvenience and will send the children’s books home nearer to the 
rescheduled time. 
 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

GR Murrell (Headteacher)  
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